
TRPA wants opinions about BMP
handbook
The Tahoe Regional Planning Agency is seeking input as it
updates the Handbook of Best Management Practices. It last
updated in 1988.

The BMP Handbook provides guidance to consultants, engineers,
contractors,  homeowners,  agencies,  and  others  who  are
proposing projects in the Lake Tahoe region which may affect
water  quality.  Stormwater  is  an  evolving  science  and  new
research provides information that improves BMP effectiveness
and design.

Topics addressed in the proposed BMP Handbook update include
urban hydrology, site analysis, temporary and permanent BMPs
selection, shorezone protective structures, soils restoration
and  revegetation,  approved  plant  lists,  fertilizers,  fire
defensible space, inspection, maintenance, and monitoring.

Input will be accepted until Aug. 1. The 1988 BMP Handbook and
the Final Draft BMP Handbook are available online.

Input may be submitted online or via email to jchoy@trpa.org.
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